

## Eastern Upper Peninsula Intermediate School District

Dear Parents/Guardians,

I would like to take this opportunity to introduce an additional component to our existing regional School-Based Mental Health Support System - the EUP Consortium of Care.

As the person who will be serving as the School Social Worker/Mental Health Therapist in your district, I would like to introduce myself. My name is Carri Bradley. I'm a Master Level Clinical School Social Worker. I began my role as a school social worker in this region in 1995. I have serviced both as a general education and special education school social worker.

As the provider, I would like to assist your child weekly in the classroom or small group setting beginning on November 20, 2019 and ending January 22, 2020. I will be facilitating prosocial and school readiness discussion groups. Topics that will be discussed will include; coping skills, problem solving skills, communication skills, and self-regulation skills.

**Please note:** Your child has been referred based on Student Risk Screening Scale (SRSS), teacher(s) or school counselor.

If you wish for your child to participate I will need your permission. You can do this by signing below and returning this form to your child's teacher by November 18, 2019.

Yes. I would like my child to	participate in this school interve	ention.
Student's name	Teacher's name	Grade
Parent/Guardian Signature_		- ×
If you have any questions or concerns you may contact me at		ند
cbradley@eupschools.org or by pho	one at (906)440-9312.	